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* * FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE * * 

Mayor Stone Presents Proposed Budget on April 8 
 
Warren, MI (April 4, 2024) – Warren Mayor Lori M. Stone will deliver her first 
budget address on Monday, April 8, 2024, at 6 p.m. in the Warren Community 
Center Auditorium, 5460 Arden Ave. 
 
Mayor Stone’s Proposed Fiscal Year 2024-2025 Budget Presentation will focus 
on many new and improved initiatives that align with the mayor’s commitment 
to accountability and transparency. The proposed budget addresses 
improvements in infrastructure, public safety, parks and recreation, and more. 
 
Mayor Stone’s formal budget presentation is open to the public.  
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